Agerda 13h)

Milly Southworth

F+DC 03/02/25

From:

Toni Baker <antonyparishcouncil@gmail.com>

Sent:

22 January 2025 11:53

To:

Milly Southworth

Subject:

Document storage for Antony & Wilcove Parish Council

Dear Milly,

Thank you for your time on the phone this morning; it was great to connect.

As discussed, please can I ask if Torpoint Town Council would have any space to store three boxes of archived documents for Antony and Wilcove Council. The boxes measure approximately 70x40x30cm each.

Best Wishes,

Toni Baker Antony Parish Clerk 07787 448457